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Erratum in: Feeding America, Hunger in America 2014, National Report. August 2014.  

       Feeding America, Hunger in America 2014, Executive Summary. August 2014. 

For the first tiŵe iŶ the study’s history, the Hunger in America 2014 Client Survey asked respondents 

about current military service among members of their household.  

Subsequent analyses conducted by the Feeding America Research Team since the release of Hunger in 

America 2014 suggest findings related to current military service are likely inaccurate. As a result, we 

have removed information about current military service from the online versions of the Hunger in 

America 2014 National Report (pages 96-97) and Executive Summary (page 14) and discourage others 

from using these statistics. 

If you have questions about this matter, please contact the Feeding America Research team at 

research@feedingamerica.org. 
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